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Calendar of Events 
January  
16 - Executive Committee Meeting—6:00 PM 
22 - Samford Extension Classes Begin 
23 - Senior Adult Luncheon at McLin’s  
26 - Night of Encouragement for Deacons - 6:30 PM 

 

Weekly Ministers’ Meetings 
10:30 at our office. 

 

Upcoming Meetings: 
 
 

January 11 - Speaker: Slade Stinson 
January 18 - Speaker: Dr. Michael Mynatt 
January 25 - Topic: Sermon Preparation 

 

Coffee County  
Mobile Food Pantry 

 

Last Tuesday of every month 
 

Applications are available at our office.  
 

Call our office to find out how your 
church can be involved in this ministry. 

Newsletter 
January 11, 2024 

Vineyard Work Day  
 

First Thursday of every month 
 

Next work day will be  
February 1, 2024 at 8:00 am 

 

Call the Vineyard at 762-2256  
for more information.  

Newbia Baptist Church is in 
search of a Music Director.  

 

Bethany Baptist Church is in 
search of a Youth Minister. 

 
Bethel Baptist Church is in 

search of a pianist.  
 

Please call our office for  
contact information  
if you are interested. 

Senior Adult Luncheon 
 

January 23 at 11:00 am 
 

McLin’s Restaurant  
in Daleville  

Coffee County Baptist Association 
Night of Encouragement for Deacons and Spouses 

 

January 26, 2024 at 6:30 PM 
 

Hillcrest Baptist Church Fellowship Hall 
 

Guest Speaker: Jody Fuller 
 

Dinner will be provided.  
Please call our office to RSVP by January 17, 2024 

Study from the Book of Daniel 
Alberton Baptist Church 

3633 Hwy 134, Kinston, AL  
 

Wednesday Evenings at 6:00 pm 
 

You do not need to be a member to 
attend. ALL are welcome.  

 

Contact Pastor Will at  
334-308-7510 for more info.  

Widows’ Ministry Meeting 
 

February 5 at 6:00 pm 
 

Call our office to RSVP by 
January 31.  

We would like to thank everyone who helped make Serv344 a 
huge success this year. Serv334 is a Christian student event 

geared toward serving the communities within the "334" area.  


